
Quitman Consolidated School District 
Notice of Request for Architect/Engineer Qualifications 

The Quitman Consolidated School District is soliciting responses from qualified firms or 
individuals to provide architectural/engineering services on one or more projects on behalf of the 
Quitman Consolidated School District.  The full form of the Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) 
can be obtained by contacting Dr. Minnie Dace in the District’s Central Office,  601-776-2186;  
mdace@qsdk12.org  

All responses must be submitted as set forth in the full RFQ.  All interested parties are solely 
responsible for obtaining the full RFQ, for delivering the information requested by the RFQ before 
the stated deadline, and for all costs associated with preparing and submitting the response.  The 
completed response must be delivered to Dr. Dace in the District’s Central Office, 104 East 
Franklin Avenue, Quitman, MS 39355 prior to 10:00 a.m. on July 27, 2021, in accordance with 
the instructions contained in the RFQ.  
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